Downie, Chelsea

From: Karen Feeney <karenfeeney@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 11:06 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: I support Goleta Beach 2.0

| hope you will support the Goleta Beach 2.0 project which will protect Goleta Beach Park in an

environmentally responsible way.

Thank you, Karen Feeney



